Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Accountancy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on March 2, 2007, the Board of Accountancy has received the petition for declaratory statement from Kenneth R. Hart, Esquire, on behalf of PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (PwC). The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Sections 473.302(7) and 473.322(1), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

The petitioner seeks a determination of whether employees of PwC who are licensed in another state, would require licensure in Florida to assist with certain PwC Florida assignments.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Veloria Kelly, Division Director, Board of Accountancy, 240 N. W. 76th Dr., Suite A, Gainesville, Florida 32607.
